
 

 
   

                                                                                                                                                  
 
 

The 2024 season of the Fim Enel MotoE World 

Championship concluded with the debut of the Aruba Cloud 

MotoE team. 

 
 

 

  

The last two races of the 2024 Fim Enel MotoE World Championship were staged today at the Misano 

World Circuit Marco Simoncelli, and Hector Garzo won the title. 

The Aruba Cloud MotoE team has been in a season of apprenticeship, working hard to gain the experience 

necessary to compete at high levels in a constantly growing category.  

 

In both races held at Misano, Chaz Davies and Armando Pontone finished in fifteenth and sixteenth 

position respectively. For the Welsh rider, who also holds the role of riders' coach for the Aruba.it Racing - 

Ducati team in WorldSBK, 35 total points gained during the season, 12 more than his team-mate.  

 

Aruba Cloud wants to thank the riders, technicians and all the team members for their hard work and 

commitment in the first chapter of this fascinating adventure. 

 

Chaz Davies (Aruba Cloud MotoE #7) 

“I am pleased to have embarked on this adventure even if the results have not met expectations. But I don't 

have any regrets; on the contrary, I thank Aruba Cloud for allowing me to get back on track and put on the 

racing suit again. I am sure this season has been propaedeutical for the team's future”. 

 

Armando Pontone (Aruba Cloud MotoE #80) 

“MotoE is a very demanding category, especially for a rookie rider. The sessions are concise, and finding 

continuity is not easy. However, we did a great job with the team, improving weekend after weekend until 

we could lap with much better times than at the start of the season. I want to thank the whole team for 

their commitment and professionalism and Aruba Cloud for giving me this opportunity”. 


